## James L. Wright Elementary

Perryton Independent School District "Training Ropers to be Rangers"

Tiffany Bietz-Principal Staci Erickson-Assistant Principal Brooke Hale-Counselor

Dear Ronda,

On behalf of the teachers and students at Wright Elementary School, I'd like to say wholeheartedly, *thank you*! Your presentation was an absolute delight and the kids have not stopped talking about it since you left. It is rare that authors are able to command both large audiences and entertain small groups – but you did so flawlessly. It's obvious that you were meant for this!

Your books have not seen the library shelves since your visit, which is a testament to how deeply the students enjoyed being with you.

Keep sowing your seeds and teaching others to do so, too!

Your friend,

Krista Britton